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1.
Call to order
The meeting was called to order by President Chan at 3:35 PM. He called for the approval of the minutes of the previous meeting. The minutes were approved. He then introduced Al Panu, who expressed the interest of Gainesville College in hosting the 2011 meeting. There was discussion of the next steps to be taken in finalizing an offer.
A. Panu said that March 26-7 seemed like good dates. There was discussion of facility needs, interesting local sites to visit, and housing for out of town members.
2.
Secretary’s Report
K. Chan called on P. Camp to give the secretary’s report. He reported a dearth of nominations for academy officers, and hit or miss for section officers. There was some continued discussion of issues between the NAAS and the AAAS, and he reported that there seemed to be some impending movement on the lack of communication issue in particular. 
3.
Treasurer’s Report
Since the treasurer was not able to attend the meeting, there was no treasurer’s report.

4.
Other committee reports
There were no other committee reports.

5.
Technical program report
Since the technical program chair was not available, the report was given by the journal editor J. Aliff. He reported a good number of papers, about 140 presentations in all, and that the program issue of the journal would be ready shortly.

6.
2010 Meeting

K. Chan then called on B. Flournoy for a report on the status of planning for the 2010 meeting. She said that she was trying to identify locations for breakout rooms, and that there were several conference centers on campus. She was advised to have the president send an offer letter and settle on a date for the meeting. 

7.
Unfinished business

There was discussion of the Junior Academy’s future. K. Chan proposed selecting a search committee for a new director. J. Aliff advised collaborating with the Georgia Science Teacher’s Association in reviving the GJAS.

B. Flournoy said she was interested in being on the committee. J. Aliff said that we need to offer some distinct services to the high school level such as judging science fairs and offering scientific research services to high school students. He also suggested a name change.

There was then discussion of constitutional amendments affecting term limits for certain officers. A proposal from the academy improvements committee was presented and debated.  This proposal, was amended to keep the vice president office and have it last for two years. The amendment was approved, and then the amended proposal was approved.
J. Hasbun raised the question about lifetime membership. The council did not want to take action without the treasurer present, so the motion was tabled.

8.
Adjournment

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:35 PM. 
